
 

 

                 Memorandum to Members of the Dorset Golf Club  

 

              2018 Annual General Meeting of the Dorset Golf Club    
                           

                                 Date:  Wednesday 14 November 2018                        

                          
                         Venue: Dorset Gardens Hotel – Croydon 
                                        Time: 7.00pm 
                     
                           NOMINATIONS FOR CLUB COMMITTEE 2018 – 2019 

 
Positions to be filled at the Annual General Meeting of the Dorset Golf Club Inc.  
                                  

 President 
 

 a Vice-President (Male & Female) 
 

 a Secretary 
 

 a Treasurer 
 

 a Club Captain (Male & Female) 
 

 ordinary members (if any) elected. 
 
Election of ordinary members: 
 

(1) The annual general meeting must by resolution decide the number of ordinary members 
of the Committee (if any) it wishes to hold office for the next year. 

(2) A single election may be held to fill all positions. 
(3) If the number of members nominated for the position of ordinary committee member is 

less than or equal to the number to be elected, the Chairperson of the meeting must 
declare each of those members elected to the position. 

(4) If the number of members nominated exceeds the number to be elected, a ballot must be 
held. 

Nominations:  

 

A member is eligible to be elected or appointed as a committee member if the member is: 

 18 years or over; and 

 entitled to vote at a general meeting. 

 

An eligible member of the Club may: 

 Nominate himself or herself: or 

 With the member’s consent, be nominated by another member. 

 

Proxy Votes: 

 Any member attending may only hold a maximum of two (2) proxy votes. 



 

 

 
All members are strongly encouraged to attend the AGM. It is YOUR opportunity to vote for 
members you believe will act in the best interests of YOUR club.  
 
The AGM provides an opportunity for members to ask questions of the Club Committee on the 
running of the Club.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
Peter Sier 
Club Secretary 
8 October 2018 

 
 
 

 


